
PICTURES COMMENTS
General view of our school. IES PÉREZ 
COMENDADOR in Plasencia. District of 
Cáceres.

Our region is  called  Extremadura. As you can 
see, it is not far away from Portugal.

Plasencia is located in northern Extremadura, 130 
kms away from Salamanca and 230 kms away 
from Madrid. It is the most important town in the 
area



PICTURES COMMENTS
The school car park. On the side of the building 
you can see the name of our school.

From the beginning of this year our school has 
become  a  bilingual Spanish-English section.

This is the main entrance.The school timetable 
lasts from 8:30 am to 2:15 pm



PICTURES COMMENTS
Going upstairs you can find our group  -1st A 
-classroom

There are plenty of computers in our classroom. 
Two students share one each. We are learning to 
use them. They work with  LINUX Operating 
System. In our region LINUX is called LINEX.

Another picture of our classroom



PICTURES COMMENTS
In two week’s time our cultural week will take 
place. We'll send you pictures of the activities we 
will do.

Teachers’  passage. At the end  of it  you can find 
the staffroom.

Here you can see some of us dressed up for 
Carnival. 

Our names from left to right: Casandra, Paula, 
Nuria, Patricia and Raquel.

Our e-mail address is:  biling1@wanadoo.es



PICTURES COMMENTS
Our names from right to left: Amanda, Teresa, 
Aurora and Gemma.

Our e-mail address is: biling2@wanadoo.es

We have the same e-mail address

Our names from left to right: Alejandro, Angel, 
Nazaret and Marta.

Our names from left to right: Jacinto, Juan 
Antonio, José Alberto and Javier.

Our e-mail address:biling3@wanadoo.es


